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OAO LUKOIL PRESS SERVICE LAUNCHES BLOG IN INTERNET

The OAO LUKOIL Press Service launched an official blog in the Internet today.
The blog is located at http://press.lukoil.ru.

Commented OAO LUKOIL President Vagit Alekperov: “The opening of the blog
by the Company’s Press Service is not a tribute to current fads, but, rather, it bears
out full appreciation of the importance of social networks for a public company
whose activities affect the interests of millions of people. Not only is it an additional
distribution channel of information regarding our activities, but it is also a tool
allowing the Company to enjoy prompt feedback from a widest audience”.

Press Centre PJSC "LUKOIL"
Phone: +7 (495) 627-16-77
E-mail: media@lukoil.com

http://www.lukoil.com
https://www.facebook.com/Lukoil.en
http://twitter.com/lukoilengl


